
Dear Praying Friends,                          January-February 2025

As we launch into 2025, we stand amazed at God’s goodness and your unwavering partnership. Your prayers and generosity 
fuel our efforts to serve Him, and we’re excited to share how He’s been at work these past two months.

January began with a burst of activity. We interviewed Cody Carden, a new missionary who will lead our See The Harvest 
short-term mission teams. These trips equip believers through hands-on mission trips, training them in evangelism and 
discipleship under seasoned missionaries, all to spread the Gospel and strengthen church-planting efforts worldwide.  Jeremy 
also attended the memorial service of a dear missionary wife who served faithfully alongside her husband for decades, a 
poignant reminder of the cost and privilege of this calling. We also interviewed a young family headed to Bulgaria—please keep 
them in prayer as they prepare to take the Gospel there. Jeremy preached a Mission Sunday in Virginia, asking God to stir hearts 
for the harvest, and then we slipped away for a refreshing weekend getaway together.

February kept us on the move. Jeremy preached a Faith Promise Sunday in South Carolina, challenging the church to step out 
in faith for missions. He also shared a Mission Sunday message in Rockwell, NC, and then preached at a mission conference in 
Asheboro, NC, where we encouraged the church in their privilege and duty as they send their first missionary to the field. What 
a joy to witness God raising up laborers! At the home office, we pressed on with administrative work, counseling, and 
encouraging our missionary families, ensuring they can focus on their ministries.

Prayer Requests/Praises:
• Praise God for new missionaries and for the doors He’s opening through See The Harvest.
• Pray for strength and wisdom as we travel and serve. 
• Over the past several years, our monthly support has dwindled. Please pray that God will raise up new churches to 

partner with us in this work.

We’re deeply grateful to you, our supporting churches, for your faithful prayers and financial partnership. You are vital in this 
Great Commission work, and we couldn’t do it without you. Together, we’re reaching the world for Christ!

With Grateful Hearts,
Jeremy and Esther Lockhart
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